From: "ZINMAN104@aol.com" <ZINMAN104@aol.com>

To: tiffanykayanderson@yahoo.com Sent: Fri, August 20, 2010 10:08:26 AM

Subject: Re: (No subject)

How is it going???

From: Tiffany Anderson < tiffanykayanderson@yahoo.com>

Subject: Re: (No subject)

Date: August 20, 2010 1:38:14 PM PDT

To: ZINMAN104@aol.com

Dear Mike,

School is going well. This quarter I am enrolled in Intensive Grammar, which does not begin to describe how difficult the class is. I am taking Business Law I which I am happy to report I am acing. My third class is American History, I love this class. This quarter is almost over, so I have registered for 16 units next quarter. Next quarter I will resume with Business Law II, Legal Terminology as well as a few general education classes. This experience has turned out to be a positive one. I am making new friends, learning lots of useful and useless information as well as positioning myself for a place to land in the future.

I sincerely hope things are well for you. Thanks for asking about me.

Take care.
Tiffany Anderson